
Public urged not to visit LCSD beaches
during passage of rainstorm

Attention TV/radio announcers:
 
Please broadcast the following as soon as possible:
 
     As the Black Rainstorm Warning Signal is in force, the Leisure and
Cultural Services Department appealed to members of the public today
(September 7) not to visit its gazetted beaches to avoid accidents.
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